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In 1968, the Emmanuel Seniors Living Society (formerly Christian Senior Citizens Home Society of Northern Alberta) was registered as a charitable not-for-profit society under the Alberta Societies Act legislation. This started the dream and mission to provide quality care and housing for seniors in our Christian community – all under the guiding principles captured in the name Emmanuel, which means God with us.
Emmanuel Home first opened its doors as a brand-new seniors living facility in 1972, offering 36 suites and several lodge-style accommodations. Most residents were moved in by the end of November 1972 with the grand opening held in February 1973. That original building is now called the West Wing.
In May of 1994, construction began on a new 51-suite wing, now called the Centre Wing, to expand our retirement community. Renovations were also made to the central dining and recreation areas. The newly expanded Emmanuel Home was officially opened on September 30, 1995.
In 2012, the facility was expanded further to include the East Wing with the addition of 56 new suites.
In April of 2020, the facility was expanded further to include the North Wing with the addition of 50 new suites, a large Common area, including a Café, for all residents to enjoy.

Society Membership
Members of the Emmanuel Seniors Living Society (formerly Christian Senior Citizens Homes Society of Northern Alberta) play a valuable role in providing the best housing for seniors in our Christian community. Consider becoming a member of the Society and provide your input on many significant issues that affect the lives of our residents and their families.
As a member, you will also receive regular and timely information about events, news and other updates from Emmanuel Home. We also invite our members to participate in many of the events that take place throughout the year.
As a society member, you will contribute annual dues of $20.00 per person or $30.00 per family. Currently, the Society includes more than 750 members. All members sign support of the Society’s Statement of Faith. 
The Society is governed by a volunteer Board of Directors consisting of nine members who meet each month. An Annual General Meeting is held for all members each year in May. 

